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I strongly oppose this bill. Our mail-in voting system is a great equalizer that makes 

voting in elections easier for everyone. There is no evidence that eliminating mail-in 

voting would make our elections more secure. Our system is one of the best in the 

nation and is a large contributor to our amazing voter turn out. It allows more 

Oregonians to have their voices heard, which only makes our democracy stronger. 


